
 

 

May 20, 2019 

For Immediate Release 

Family Day at the Races featuring Camel & Ostrich Races  

(Omaha) Horsemen’s Park (6303 Q. Street) will host its annual Family Day at the Races this Sunday, May 26th. 

Camel and Ostrich races have been scheduled as special exhibition races to add to the family friendly events at the track.  

In 2019, Horsemen’s Park has added to the excitement of their live horse racing season by bringing in two major 
promotions. On May 11th, more than 10,000 race fans got the chance to see the World-Famous Budweiser Clydesdales 
parade on the track. This Sunday, Horsemen’s Park brings the return of Camel & Ostriches races to Omaha. “This year, I 
wanted to create a buzz early in the meet with these big promotions. These types of events draw new visitors to the 
track and expose them to the excitement and thrills of live thoroughbred racing” said General Manager, Mike Newlin. 

First race is at 2pm with the Ostrich race after the 3rd thoroughbred race and the Camel race after the 6th thoroughbred 
race. Adult admission is $5.00 which includes a free program, children under 17 are free. Family Day will also include 
Pony rides, Face Painting and a Petting Zoo for the kids. The track will offer $1.00 Hot Dogs and Pops on Sunday as well. 

Horsemen’s Park will be offering shuttle service from Ralston Arena beginning at 12:30pm on Sunday the 26th.  

The Camels and Ostriches will be available to the media late Friday afternoon and all day on Saturday. Contact General 
Manager, Mike Newlin for specific schedules and appointments. 

Contact:  information@horsemenspark.com 

Sample video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cWNtzmyCV1U 
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